
Contingent
Academic
Employees:

Take Your Survey!
http://bit.ly/2xlVwcI

Your Opinion Counts!
A new 65-question survey seeks information on the
experiences and working conditions of SUNY’s part-time
and full-time contingent academic employees.

The survey was written and is being distributed
by the union’s Contingent Employment Committee
to gather detailed information about hiring, workload,
working conditions, compensation and other aspects
of working as a SUNY contingent employee. It should
take about 20-30 minutes to complete.

Survey results will be used for future initiatives and
reports on how to best support and improve conditions
for contingent academics.

The survey isn’t formatted for mobile devices, but
smartphones can be used to take and submit the survey.
Hard copies of the survey are also available from UUP;
contact VPA Jamie Dangler at (800) 342-4206 for details.


